
Dates to Remember 
  
January 13 Kindergarten Registration Begins for Children Born in 2015. 
January 27 Family Literacy Day – PJ Day or Dress as Your Favourite Book Character 
January 29 PAC Pizza Lunch 
January 31 Early Dismissal at 1:30 PM for Planning 
February 6 Ready Set Learn 9:00 AM 
February 17 Family Day – No School 
February 20 Science Fair for Science Club Members 
February 21 Professional Development Day – No School for Students 
February 26 Pink Shirt Day 
 
PAC Hot Lunch 
 
Ordering is open for our next PAC sponsored lunch.  Please see the attached Pizza Hut Flyer and 
visit https://munchalunch.com/schools/cougarcreek/ to order.   
 
Cold Weather & School Closures 
 
As we head into the cold winter months, please ensure that your child comes dressed appropriately 
for the cold.  If you are unable to provide your child with a hat or winter coat, please speak with Mrs. 
Tarnowski. 
 
Also, please see the message below from our school district regarding school closures: 
 
As winter weather approaches, we want to remind parents/guardians, students, and staff of the Surrey 
School District's severe weather procedures and announcements. 

All schools in the Surrey School District will remain OPEN, except under extreme circumstances. 

Any districtwide closure or delayed school opening will be announced on the Surrey Schools website and 
individual school websites, as well as communicated on the district's Twitter and Facebook accounts. Metro 
Vancouver media will also be alerted. 

Please note: No announcement will be made that schools are open. Only cancellations, closures or delayed 

school openings will be announced. 

Student safety is our first priority and a shared responsibility. As always, parents may choose to make other 
arrangements if they don't feel it's safe to travel to school and students will not be penalized for such 
absences. 

For more information, please check our information brochure, available in English and Punjabi. 

If you will be keeping your child home, please be sure to call and leave a message with the office.  
We do have voice mail if you are calling outside of office hours.  Thank you for your help and 
cooperation with this. 


